
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: 'Dickinson, Gerry' <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 8/17/2017 11:04:19 AM

Subject: FW: Remarks for Lieutenant Governor Bryant 8-23-17
Attachments: Remarks for Lieutenant Governor Bryant 8-23-17.docx

Catherine,
 
I just wanted to make sure that you received the Lt. Governor’s remarks for the Joint Committee on Aging on 8/23.
 
Lily
 

From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 10:39 AM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Lily Cogdill ; Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Remarks for Lieutenant Governor Bryant 8-23-17
 
Danny,
 
Here is a draft of the Lt. Governor’s remarks for the Joint Committee on Aging on 8/23.
 
Thanks
Gerry
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